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4th January 2016 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the school term, I hope you have had a lovely Christmas holiday! 
 
Mrs. Sach and I are delighted to be taking on the role of Acting Deputy Head and Acting Head Teacher and 
are very much committed to ensuring the school runs smoothly and effectively in this time of transition. 
 
Our aim is to ensure the children continue to enjoy their learning through an exciting and stimulating 
curriculum with Ethical Enterprise at its heart to enable them to achieve their very best.  We strongly believe 
that happy children are effective learners and will work hard to ensure every child has the opportunity to 
achieve their full potential and make a success of their education.  
 
I am very lucky to be leading an extremely supportive and dedicated team who epitomise the belief that 
“Together we can make a difference.”  Your support as parents and carers is therefore of great importance 
when supporting your child’s learning and I look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you, 
opening up communication and keeping you involved in your child’s education. 
 
As part of a drive to improve communication, we are going to hold an ‘informal’ information evening on 26th 
January 2016 at 7:30pm which will be an opportunity to meet with staff and governors and hear about the 
school’s priorities for the next few years.  Please put the date in your diary - further information will follow 
and refreshments will be provided. 
 
If you are interested in the School Development Priorities for the year or the school values, we would love 
you to take a look at our new website which is now live on www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk Please use this 
exact address for the time being (not a Google search) as we are currently experiencing some difficulties 
moving over the old web address. We will aim to have all the information you need on the website, but 
please do not hesitate to get in touch if you need any further information. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Emily Armstrong 
Acting Head Teacher 
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